http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=15356

Lowered Mill Levy For Marysville USD 364
(KNZA)--It's good news for taxpayers in Marysville USD 364, as the Board of Education adopts a

budget that includes a decrease in the mill levy.

As it now stands, the budget for 2012-2013 includes a mill levy of 47.873, compared to 51.130 last

year.

Based on the budget, the school district expects to levy taxes in the amount of

3-million-322-thousand-708 dollars during the new fiscal year.
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